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TELEPHONE : SWANSEA 3860.

/

7 Elovd's Register of Shipping,

Reference

8 P

Dear Sir,
We have to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 2nd.

instant in regard to the Formal Investigation into the loss of

the s.s8. "VARDULIA" which will take place in Sunderland before

a Wreck Commissioner on Tuesday, the 24th. instant, and that the

attendance of Mr. Paton and Mr. Sellex may be necessary.

In the event of both Surveyors having to attend the same
day, we shall be pleased to learn if assistance could be given
to carry out the work in this port during their absence.

¥We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro The Surveyors.

The Secretary,

LONDON.
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